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We hope that you enjoyed the drier weather yesterday and managed to 
do something nice with your family. We are looking forward to the week 
ahead—including pyjama day on Friday! This week we continue to focus on 
our ethical theme, using the book ‘You Are Stardust’ which reveals the 
remarkable ties that link us to our planet. We are proud that pupils are 
developing moral principles using them to inform the decisions they make.  

 

Friday 14th May is Pyjamarama Day. Children are invited to come to school in 
their pyjamas as a way to highlight the value and get them excited about reading.  
To promote reading further,  each teacher will upload a story onto Google Class-
rooms which your children can enjoy after school.   

 

 

Thank you for your continued support with the staggered finish times. Can 
we please remind parents it is vital that the school is aware if their child is 
walking home by themselves.   

We recognise the value of this in Year 6 as children prepare for High 
School and would be grateful if you could ensure Pupil Asset has the  

correct consent. Please email the school office at :office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk to inform us 
of your requirements.  

 
Don’t forget to order next weeks school lunches via Pupil Asset by close 

of day on Wednesday 12th May.  Meal choices for week beginning 17th May are:  



 
 
Friday 14th May — Pyjamarama Day, celebrating reading 
Thursday 20th May — Outdoor Classroom Day 
Friday 21st May — Java Class Assembly via Google Classrooms 
Monday 24th May — ESFA School’s Football Week 
Friday 28th May — Ericson Class Assembly via Google Classrooms, Pennies and Pounds   
                               Fundraiser day, Last day of half term 
Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June — Half term – School Closed 
 

 
  

Inspired by their  ‘Talk for Writing’, Reception 
wrote messages to Mrs Bumblebee suggesting dif-
ferent places he could try to sleep.  

       
         
 
 
 
 

Year 2 have been learning about the different 
parts of plants. 

 
 
Year 2 PE developing accuracy in throwing. 
 
 

Year 4 have been 
looking at maps, the 
features of them 
and how to read 
them. After com-
pleting treasure 
hunts they created 
their own ancient 

maps. 
 
 
  
  

  

 

 
Congratulations to 

Scarlett Jenkins who demonstrated her ethical values by 
donating 19 inches of lockdown hair to the Little Princess 
Trust and raising £706.  
 

 


